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MINUTES BASS RIVER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL MEETING OF MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2013  
 

Mayor Cope called the special meeting of the Bass River Township Board of 

Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.  Present at meeting were: Mayor Deborah Buzby-

Cope, Deputy Mayor Nicholas Capriglione and Commissioner Louis Bourguignon.  Also 

present Township Clerk Amanda Some and Township Solicitor Joanne O’Connor.  

Public present at this meeting 

 

FLAG SALUTE 

 

Mayor Cope led the flag salute and read the sunshine statement. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Information and public input discussion regarding the possible establishment of a local 

EMS Squad. 

 

New Gretna Volunteer Fire Company member, Wayne Walker, provided some stats for 

2013.  For 2013 there were 140 calls to Bass River Township; Squad 85 responded to 100 

of the calls and other responders to the other 40 calls.  In July of 2013..squad 85 

responded to 11 calls and Quality responded to 8 and Galloway responded to 2. 

 

Contract would have to be drawn up if the Township were to go to a paid service. 

 

The consensus of the audience was for the short term Quality would be the primary and 

fund volunteer squad locally with the aim toward local paid squad. 

 

Being no further business to come before the Board the motion to adjourn was made by 

Commissioner Bourguignon, seconded by Deputy Mayor Capriglione.  All in favor and 

meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Amanda S. Somes, RMC 

Township Clerk 

 

____________________________    ________________________ 

        Deborah Buzby-Cope, Mayor 

 


